
Good Evening, Kiser Families!  This is principal Merrie Conaway calling with some mid-
summer updates.  Please be sure that you are receiving an email version of this Connect 
Ed call as this is how most important information will be shared this year.  If you do not 
receive an email, please contact our Data Manager, Ms. Sykes, so that she may update 
PowerSchool with your email address.  Your family has several more weeks of summer to 
enjoy, but we want to meet you!  Our administrative team is hosting a lunchtime Beat the 
Heat Meet and Greet for each grade level prior to Open House.  Bring your Kiser student to 
grab a Kona Ice, get back to school information, and meet our Assistant Principals and me 
from 11-1 on the following days: Tuesday, August 13th for 6th graders, Wednesday, August 
14th for 7th graders, and Thursday, August 15th for 8th graders.  We will also have tours for 
students new to Kiser.  

Student schedules will be emailed to parents on Tuesday, August 20th and our Open House 
is scheduled for Wednesday, August 21st.  We encourage families to attend based on 
student last names:  Last names A-G from 5:00 – 5:45; last names H-N from 5:45 – 6:30; 
and last names O-Z from 6:30 – 7:15. The first day of school for the 24 – 25 school year is 
Monday, August 26th.  Have a great evening and stay cool! 

 


